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Townsend, Erle

From: Robert Smith <rhsmith01@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 9:08 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

This rule is an amazingly bad idea. I would hope the BEP would actually 

listen to the concerns of Mainers who have no use for turning Maine into 

California. Let us as consumers decide what kind of vehicles we want to 

buy.  If someone wants to go electric...go for it.  However, there are tens 

of thousands of Maine residents who have no use for electrics for a 

variety of reasons, all of which are valid. 

If I decideI want a vehicle that runs on gasoline I should have the freedom 

of choice to buy one. It is my choice.  So hands off BEP.  

 

Robert H. Smith 

 

Westbrook Maine 


